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The Department of Planning has received City Council Bill #10-0589 for review. This
legislation is “For the purpose of amending the Solid Waste Management Plan for Baltimore
City to add L&J Waste Recycling, L.L.C., to the descriptions of waste disposal facilities
locations that are included in the Plan and to the list of recycling companies and facilities that
are included in the Plan; and providing for a special effective date.”

This bill adds amends the Solid Waste Management Plan for Baltimore City, adding
references to L&J Waste Recycling, L.L.C., 222 N. Calverton Road, Baltimore, Maryland, to
the descriptions of waste disposal facilities locations that are included in the approved Plan in
Section 3.4, and in Appendix B of the Plan. The Department of Planning is still reviewing
this proposed legislation because it appears that the subject property may also be needed for
the proposed Red Line light rail project (as part of the maintenance yard facility). Planning
will continue to work with the Department of Transportation and Department of Public Works
regarding the future use of the Calverton Road property.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso of the Land Use and Urban Design
Division at 410-396-8358.
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